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23rd January 2025 

Our ref: LO/035/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Ice Hockey 

On Wednesday 5th February 2025, we have an exciting opportunity to visit the National Ice Centre in Nottingham. 

We will be attending an ‘Intro to Ice hockey’ session and an exclusive opportunity to observe the professional ice 

hockey team ‘The Nottingham Panthers’ in their practice session. After that we will have a Q&A with the team 

and meet the players. Following this we will be putting on our skates and having a go at ice skating. Staff from the 

NIC, school staff and ice equipment will be available. Please ensure your child comes to school in or with a pair of 

socks. 

Pupils will arrive at school as usual and will return to school in time for usual transport home. 

School uniform is to be worn. It is advised that children wear long sleeves and long trousers, gloves and long hair 

is tied back. Please can you make sure your child knows what size their feet are. 

Please could you provide a packed lunch and refreshments for your child. If your child is entitled to a free school 

meal, or you would like to purchase a packed lunch, please let us know.  

This trip has been generously fully funded by FOSA. 

Please complete the slip and return to school before Friday 31st January 2025. 

If you have any questions, please contact me via your class teacher using Class Dojo. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Otter 

Teacher 

mailto:enquiries@ganf-cit.co.uk
http://www.ganf-cit.co.uk/
mailto:enquiries@citacademies.co.uk
http://www.citacademies.co.uk/


 

Every second to be   

Valuable, Inspiring, Personalised 

IF YOU REQUIRE ANY LETTERS TRANSLATING, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL 

Ambergate Campus, Dysart Road, Grantham, NG31 7LP. Tel: 01476 564957 Sandon Campus, Sandon Close, Grantham, NG31 9AX. Tel: 01476 564994 

       enquiries@ganf-cit.co.uk                                  www.ganf-cit.co.uk  

 

 
CIT Academies is an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee registered in England with the name 

Community Inclusive Trust. 
The company's registered number is 9071623 and registered office is: C.I.T Academies, Warwick House,  

Long Bennington Business Park, NG23 5JR. T: 03300 585 520      
E: enquiries@citacademies.co.uk     W: www.citacademies.co.uk 

 
 

  

Please return to Miss Otter 

Re: Ice Hockey 

I do/do not give consent for my child_____________________________________________ to take part in the Ice 

Hockey trip on Wednesday 5th February 2025. 

My child is entitled to free school meals and I would like you to provide a packed lunch for my child Yes/No 

Signed___________________________________________________ Date______________________________ 
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